
 

 
Dear parent and carers, 
 
Today we are providing you with detailed information about the changes that will be taking 
place in our school to ensure a COVID-safe return of students to our school campus. 
Please find detailed information attached.  
 
This document is also on our Amaroo School website under the tab COVID Communication. 
 
As always, if you have any questions about the operation of our school – including issues like 
mask wearing, ventilation and cleaning   -  the Education Directorate also has some very 
useful Frequently Asked Questions on their website which may answer questions you have. 
 
Indoor air quality plans will be available on our school’s website by 22 October. 
 
Once again, thank you for your patience during this time. I look forward to seeing our 
students returning to school over the coming weeks. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Gai  
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